
Edgewood Primary School 
Building skills and values for life 
Headteacher: Mr Ed Seeley (0115) 956 1337 

www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk 
 

 

 http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood 

 http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood 

Christchurch Road, Hucknall, Nottinghamshire, NG15 6HX 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, 24 May 2022 

Dear parents / carers, 

We are writing to let you know that EYFS will be having a ‘street party’ celebration for the Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee on Wednesday 8th June. There will be lots of games, music and party food to enjoy. We are sure it will 

be fantastic fun for all the children and a great way to celebrate this momentous occasion together.  

We would be very grateful for a donation of £1 per child to enable staff to purchase the food for the party. If 

you are able to make this donation, please pass this along to your child’s class teacher at your convenience.  

You are welcome to send your child into school wearing a party outfit suitable for the occasion if you wish. 

Please don’t send them in anything precious as we will playing games and taking part in various craft activities 

and they may get messy. 

Thank you for your on-going support,  

 

The EYFS Team  

Miss Tomlinson, Mrs Bradley, Miss Bailey, Mrs Newton, Mrs Chapman, Mrs Bellaby and Miss Jones 
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